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Final Day Term 4 

On Thursday 14 December, the final day of  term, we will 
have a FREE DRESS DAY. In the afternoon there will be some 
water play so students are encouraged to wear suitable 
clothing and bring a towel and change of  clothes.  

Semester two reports will be sent home with students on 
Wednesday 13 December. 

 

Student of the Week 

Congratulations  - CLARE! 
Coming up… 

 Wednesday 5 December - 2019 Kindy Orientation 

 Wednesday 5 December - Year 6   graduation 
dinner 

 Thursday 6 December-Breakfast Club 

 Tuesday 11 December - End of Year Concert 6pm 

 Thursday 14 December - Final day for students, 
FREE DRESS DAY  



 





 

 

Summer holidays with kids 

 

The summer holidays are an exciting time. It’s a time where you and your kids get to unwind after a busy year, 
and spend quality time together. Whether you’re hanging out in one spot or heading off to explore, holidays 
with kids are about planning for short attention spans and long travel times. 

Here are some top tips: 

 Plan more breaks and fewer activities than you would if you were travelling on your own or with adults. 

 Make sure you have plenty of stops for meals and drinks to keep everyone’s energy levels up. 

 Look for activities and local attractions to keep children entertained – for example, swimming, games, play-

grounds, carnivals, fun parks and movies. 

Plan downtime for yourself too. If your children are entertained with organised activities, playing with other chil-
dren, or being looked after by babysitters, you’ll get a break for yourself. 

 

Summer is a time to be vigilant about water and sun safety, especially when holidaying away from 

home, and in an unfamiliar place.  

 

In Australia, drowning is the number one cause of death for children under five years. To keep your children 
safe around water: 

 Always stay with your children and watch carefully when they are near water, even if they can swim.  

 Teach your children about water safety and make sure they learn how to swim. 

 Have the whole family learn first aid. 

 If you have a pool have it fenced with self-closing gates. 

 Never leave them alone in the bath. 

The Education Department offers low-cost VacSwim programs for school aged children. For more information 
on swimming lessons during summer via VacSwim go to 
www.det.wa.edu.au/curriculumsupport/swimming/detcms/portal/  and for water safety tips see 
www.lifesavingwa.com.au . 

 

It is important to talk to your children about sun safety and teach them good sun protection habits.  

 Slip on some sun-protective clothing that covers as much skin as possible. 

 Slop on broad spectrum, water resistant SPF30+ sunscreen. Put it on 20 minutes before you go outdoors 

and every two hours afterwards. Sunscreen should never be used to extend the time you spend in the sun. 

 Slap on a hat that protects your face, head, neck and ears. 

 Seek shade. 

Slide on some sunglasses – make sure they meet Australian Standards. 

Extra care should be taken between 10am and 3pm when UV levels reach their peak. For more information 
see the Cancer Council website: www.cancer.org.au. 

 

Quick Tip 

Getting your children to help you plan your holiday can get them interested and excited. Their input can help 
you have a holiday that’s fun for everyone. Some kids do get nervous about the break from routine. Talking 
about holiday plans is also a good way to help them settle into the idea and reduce anxiety. For more infor-
mation visit: https://raisingchildren.net.au/school-age/family-life 
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